
  

 

            
                                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parkfield Community School Newsletter 

Friday 26th February 2021 

December 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you had a good half term with your families and are safe and well. 

It has been lovely to see the children back in school this week, working as hard as ever and being so 

full of joy! Also, this week, our Virtual Art Exhibition was launched on Twitter and will also soon be 

available on our website. If you have not already seen it, you are in for a real treat. Well done to Miss 

Kaur, our Art and Music Leader, who has done an astonishing job of celebrating the art at Parkfield 

over the past few months and putting it into a quite superb Virtual Exhibition. Plus, on Twitter, are 

some of the stars of the exhibition talking about their work; it is great to hear them speaking so 

wonderfully about their art!  

Next Thursday, is World Book Day. Like last year, the children will have the opportunity to "dress-up" 

a potato! In addition to this, we have a real-life author who will be " visiting" Parkfield via the Virtual 

Classrooms. For further information, please look at the newsletter in the Library section on the 

website from our very own Librarian, Miss Matin. I look forward to seeing the entries! 

Lastly, as you know from the Prime Minister's announcement on Monday evening, that schools will be 

reopening for all pupils on the 8th March. This means that, from this date, it is a legal requirement to 

send your child into school. However, I know some of you may be anxious about coming back to school; 

if you are, please do contact us for a chat.  I shall be sending out more information about the 

reopening of school next week, so please bear with us whilst we make all the necessary arrangements 

for your child's return to school. 

As always, please do contact the school if you have any questions or concerns and we will always do our 

best to help you. 

Have a great weekend and enjoy the sunshine that is forecast! 

Best wishes and take care, 

James Wright 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  

 

Next Thursday, the 4th March is World Book Day and to celebrate, we are inviting 

you to decorate a potato as your favourite story book character. 

There will be potatoes available for collection from school from Monday 1st March, 

9am but the number is limited so please collect early to avoid disappointment. 

The best decorated potatoes will be judged the winners! Have fun and good luck! 

 

This year to 

celebrate 

Red Nose day, 

children and 

staff can 

dress up as a 

superhero on 

 Friday 19th 

March  

and bring in 

£1 to raise 

money for 

Comic relief. 
 

 



  

 

 
Let’s get talking! 

 
Do you ever ask your child what they have been learning in school only to be told “nothing” or “I 

can’t remember”? We do teach them, we promise! We are also working hard to develop oracy 

skills across school. Oracy simply means the ability to communicate effectively using spoken 

language. To help with this, each year group will provide a question about that week’s learning to 

help get the conversation started. 

Year 1 What can you tell me about Grandad's island? 
Year 2 How did Crow feel when he met the sun? Why?  
Year 3 Why is Ernest Shackelton an inspirational person? 
Year 4 What are the states of matter?  

Can you explain the three states of matter and how they are different 
Year 5 Who were the Mayans? 
Year 6 In what ways does immigration benefit the society?  

Please let us know if it is useful and helps your child to talk about their learning. 

 


